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Dear Parents/Carers,  

As a school, we have started monitoring our teaching through ‘review days’. As part of these, we will ask for 

parents views and opinions so if you ever see us out in the playground in a morning ‘with a clipboard’, 

please come and share your thoughts with us. I had the pleasure this week of inviting your local councillor, 

Cllr James Asser, into school to show him the work we have been doing with the Edible Playground, Forest 

School and cycling. He is keen to do more work with the school and to use it as a place to gather the views 

of his constituents (i.e. you!) The school office has informed me that they are aware that a number of fami-

lies have moved house although we do not have the new address. It is a legal requirement that we have ac-

curate contact details for all our children so please can these new addresses (and/or phone numbers) be 

brought to the office so we can add it to your child’s file. 

Thank you for your continued support as we move forward in partnership. 

Regards,     Ms Helm 

Please help us win more books for our  school 

library. All you need to do if go to the website 

below, and put in the name of the school. 

LOST PROPERTY 

We have an increasing amount of lost property in 

school. This includes jumpers, PE Kits, coats and 

shoes. We will be putting all the lost property out in 

the KS1 playground on Friday 17th and Friday 24th 

May from 3.15—3.45pm. Please come and have a 

look and claim anything that is yours. After this, 

these items will be sent to a charity shop so please 

use this opportunity to find any missing items. 

Year 6 Parents: KS2 SATS 

The year 6 children are doing their KS2 SATS next 

week. It is essential that all the children are in   

every day and are on time. It is not possible to do 

these tests at different times, so please call the 

school immediately if there are any issues with 

getting your children in. 

https://www.google.co.uk/imgres?imgurl=https%3A%2F%2Fpbs.twimg.com%2Fprofile_images%2F960428228761604096%2F_zJhL0_j_400x400.jpg&imgrefurl=https%3A%2F%2Ftwitter.com%2Fsportrelief&docid=WPXsSVufmAd2JM&tbnid=ZbC6vS6TXl6uwM%3A&vet=10ahUKEwjAlemd24naAhXD8RQKH
https://www.google.co.uk/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&ved=2ahUKEwj-rvO96erhAhUs8-AKHVoqCIsQjRx6BAgBEAU&url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.curwen.newham.sch.uk%2Fpage%2F%3Ftitle%3DTTLT%2BNewsletters%26pid%3D167&psig=AOvVaw3bEMFlnxcebiZhPUG


Summer  Term Events: 

w.c 13th May: KS2 SATS—all year 6 chil-

dren must be in all week. 

w.c 20th May: KS1 SATs for year 2 pupils. 

Monday 27th May—Friday 31st May—May 

Half Term Holiday 

Monday 3rd June—All children back in 

All of our after school clubs are back up and running. If your child 

doesn’t currently attend after school clubs, or if they would like to try 

something  else, please come and speak with Mr Mansuria in the 

school office.                     

We have had a number of parents/carers emailing 

to request places for our new 6 o’clock club after 

school provision.  

If this is something you are interested in utilising 

from June, please email asap to: 

6oclockclub@northbeckton.newham.sch.uk. 

Places will be limited and allocated on a first-come, 

first served basis. 

FREE 

Over the 

1/2 term 

holidays 

Calling all year 3, 4, 5 and 6 children . . . 

Pace Martial Arts is now happening at 

North Beckton School  

The sessions are on Mondays from 4.45 - 

5.45pm in the school hall.   

For more information regarding the cost and 

to enrol, please call Mr Cameron on  

07904 234706  

NURSERY SPACES 

We will have spaces in our Nursery from Septem-

ber 2019. If your child is coming up to three years 

old, or if you have friends with children this age, 

please speak with Mrs Girzarde or Ms Begum in 

the school office to complete the form. 


